Meeting of Westhall Parish Council As Trustees of Recreation Ground – Allotments at Westhall Village Hall Monday 9th November 2020

FOR COVID-19 SAFETY REASONS THIS MEETING HAS NOW BEEN POSTPONED

PLEASE NOTE: Receipt of Rents

We will be deferring payment until after the lock down in December. However, please inform the Clerk if you plan to surrender your allotment plot.

Please contact the Clerk for further help and assistance at parishclerkwesthall@gmail.com or Tel: 01502 575338

From: Dated: 03/11/20

Mrs Ann Donnachie Westhall Parish Clerk Aisling Westhall IP19 8NU

Email: parishclerkwesthall@gmail.com